PRESS STATEMENT 1230 12 MAY 1982

PRISONERS OF WAR FROM THE NARWAL

Arrangements will be made as soon as possible for their

repatriation,

Their names are not for release until confirmation that

their next of kin has been informed. They have been passed

to the protecting power. The names include that of the

Argentinian naval officer who was aboard the Narwal,




